
 

         
 

Nitschmann Middle School 
 
 
909 West Union Boulevard • Bethlehem, PA • 18018-3599  
610.866.5781 • Fax 610.866.1435 
 
Wednesday, January 3, 2018 
Dear Parents/Guardians of 5th Grade Students, 
 
Congratulations! Your child is about to begin the transition from 5​th ​ grade to 6​th ​ grade and join us at 
Nitschmann Middle School for the 2018-2019 school year.  At Nitschmann Middle School, we are 
extremely excited to welcome your child to our school! 
 
5th Grade Parent Meeting at elementary schools for introduction to Nitschmann Middle School.  
You may attend any of the following meetings at any elementary school.  
Hanover Elementary 1/9/18 5:00pm; Calypso Elementary 1/11/18 6:00pm; Asa Packer Elementary 1/18/18 
6:00pm;  Clearview Elementary 1/23/18 6:00pm; James Buchanan Elementary 1/25/18 6:00pm 
 
5th Grade Parent Building Orientation & Tour of Nitschmann Middle School  
We will gather in the auditorium at 7pm and orientate you to the school & explore the building. 
Nitschmann Middle School, Thursday 2/1/18 at 7pm 
 
Grade 5 Visit for our Spring Musical, The Lion King at Nitschmann Middle School 
All elementary schools, March 1, 2018, 10:00am 
 
Nitschmann Middle School Guidance & Faculty Team visit to each elementary school 
Calypso Elementary 3/6/18; Hanover Elementary 3/7/18; James Buchanan Elementary 3/13/18; Asa 
Packer Elementary 3/14/18; Clearview Elementary 3/16/18; 
 
Grade 5 Shadowing Visit to NMS for 6th Grade Classroom Visits 
Asa Packer Elementary 4/25/18; Hanover/Spring Garden Elementary 4/26/18; Calypso Elementary, 
Parochial, Private, & Charter Elementary 4/27/18; Clearview Elementary 4/30/18;James Buchanan 
Elementary 5/4/18; 
 
New Student Orientation to visit Nitschmann Middle School with your child & schedule 
To Be Announced (Usually the Thursday evening before school begins) 

 
First Day of 6​th ​ Grade for the 2018-2019 school year 
To Be Announced at 8:05am 
 
We look forward to meeting with you and your child to make their transition to middle school a “roaring” 
success! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Peter Mayes Mr. Michael Wagner Mr. Bruce Kehler 
Principal Assistant Principal Grade 6 Counselor 
pmayes@basdschools.org ​mwagner@basdschools.org ​bkehler@basdschools.org 
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